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The Colorado Springs Orchid Society will have its April 2018 meeting on Saturday the 
28th at Fire Station #14, 1875 Dublin Blvd.  The fire station is at the intersection of 
Academy and Dublin behind Yorkshire Veterinary Clinic.  From Academy Blvd, turn east 
onto Dublin, then take the first right.  The meeting starts at 10:00 AM with social time 
and set-up between 9:30 AM and 10:00 AM.  See our website for directions and a map. 
 

The club provides plants each month for the raffle and members are encouraged to 
donate divisions of their plants for the raffle table.  Raffle tickets are $1 each.  Bring 
your blooming orchids for Show & Tell and receive a free raffle ticket. 
 

Members can purchase raffle plants outright before the raffle begins for the price listed 
on the plant ς If you have a question about a raffle plant or the price, speak with 
Robin.  We encourage members to bring their divisions to sell or for the raffle table. 
 
 

    This month refreshments will be provided by those whose last 
name begin with the letters M to R. 
 
 



tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ                                               
                                                                                                                                        Rogerôs Den. loddigesii 
 

Recycle! 
 
I was just watching part of a PBS program that my wife had on about recycling plastic flower 
pots.  They have a place prepared for recycling pots at Good Earth.  IǘΩǎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǊƛŘ 
of those pots that accumulate after planting and repotting around your house.  It gets 
melted down and reformed into plastic lumber or other products. 
 
Whenever I get a new orchid, I generally repot it as soon as I can get to it.  Any small things 
like in 2 inch or even 4 inch pots generally get potted into a bit larger pot, either plastic or 
terra cotta.  I often use small clear plastic pots that get washed and reused when their time 
comes for repotting.  Almost all terra cotta pots get washed in a soap and bleach bath and 
reused.  I am also guilty of washing many plastic pots for re-use.  9ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǎƻ ƛŦ LΩƳ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ 
divisions for give-away. 
 
Recycling also can apply to orchids.  Consider gifting any divisions you may create.  Or any 
Ǉƭŀƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ ǎŜŜƳ ǘƻ ōƭƻƻƳ ƻǳǘ ƻǊ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ Ƨǳǎǘ Ǉƭŀƛƴ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƭƛƪŜΗ  People donΩǘ 
all like the same thing so maybe you can make a happy friend.  LΩǾŜ ǎŜŜƴ ǘƛƳŜǎ ǿƘŜƴ ƻǳǊ 
ǊŀŦŦƭŜ ǘŀōƭŜ ƛǎ ǾŜǊȅ Ŧǳƭƭ ƻŦ ΨǊŜŎȅŎƭŜΩ ƻǊŎƘƛŘǎΦ  Thanks! 
 
See you all at the next Colorado Springs Orchid Society meeting. 
 
Good Luck and Good Growing, 
Roger Stone 
President 
Colorado Springs Orchid Society  

http://csorchids.org/


The following AOS information on Dendrobriums was provided by Bob Steele: 
 

 



 


